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COMMENT SHEET 

ACTIVE TRANSPORTATION FACILITIES 

CABANA ROAD – NORTHWAY AVENUE TO WALKER ROAD 
 

The City of Windsor is interested in hearing the community’s comments, questions and concerns regarding the 

referenced project.  Please take a few minutes to complete this brief comment sheet.  The Project Team will 

carefully consider all comments/feedback in finalizing a recommended design concept for this study area, as well as 

gauging neighbourhood support. 
 

Please identify which blocks are of primary interest to you:    All (Northway to Walker) 

 Northway to Glenwood Glenwood to Dominion/Mt. Royal Dominion/Mt. Royal to Dougall 

 Dougall to Howard Howard to Provincial Provincial to Walker 

Which of the two options presented do you support?   Bike lanes        Multi-use trail 

Please provide any additional comments, concerns or feedback below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

PLEASE PROVIDE YOUR NAME, ADDRESS AND CONTACT INFORMATION BELOW:  

*Name and address are required for Administration to gauge neighbourhood support. 

* Name:___________________________________  Telephone #:___________________________ 

* Address:____________________________________   E-mail:____________________________ 

Please check this box if you would like to be notified when the subsequent report is presented 

to the Standing Committee and/or City Council on this matter 

Please return this Comment Sheet to staff at the Registration Table during the PIC, or submit it by 

mail, fax or e-mail on or before Friday, April 11, 2014, to the address below: 
 

 

 

 

Thank you for your participation! 
 

The PIC displays and information will be available on the City of Windsor’s website following the PIC: 

cyclewindsor.ca 

City of Windsor, Transportation Planning Division Phone: (519) 255-6247 ext. 6101 

Attn: Laura Ash, Engineer I Fax:   (519) 973-5476 

1266 McDougall Ave, Windsor, ON. N8X 3M7 E-mail:  lash@city.windsor.on.ca 

 

http://www.citywindsor.ca/residents/Traffic-And-Parking/Transportation-Planning/Pages/Transportation-Studies,-EAs-and-Reports.aspx
mailto:lash@city.windsor.on.ca

